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St. James Mission Circle

Dear Mission Circle Supporter,

One of our most effective programs when it comes to 
helping the poor is the Donations Program.  It’s one of 
those fortunate  endeavors  that  benefits  everyone who 
participates in it! 

The program collects used items from the parish and 
stores  them  in  the  donation  sheds  until  they  can  be 
given to a family in need.  Just recently we furnished a 
whole house for a family who had lost everything in a 
fire.  Two children were severely injured and just being 
able to provide decent beds for them was a tremendous 
help!  This same compassionate story is repeated again 
and again — items that are no longer needed by our 
parishioners are received with great joy by people who 
can really use them.

We need  blankets,  furniture,  household  items,  gently 
used  clothing,  unopened  toiletries,  diapers,  non-
perishable  food,  and  some building  supplies.   Please 
leave  your  items  at  the  storage  sheds  in  the  lower 
parking lot of the church grounds.  All donations should 
be clean and in good working condition.    For more 
information  or  to  arrange  a  pick  up,  contact  Kathy 
Faller at faller.kathy@gmail.com or Jeanne Hansen at 
tojeanne@yahoo.com.

Sincerely, 

Kevin O’Connor 
President 
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